
The Impact100 SRQ grant funded the purchase of a refrigerated truck, the 

payroll associated with hiring a licensed driver, fuel for the truck, insurance, 

ongoing maintenance, and signage to wrap the sides of the box. The vehicle will 

be wrapped with the Mayors’ Feed The Hungry logo as well as our Impact100 

SRQ logo. 

The impact this will have on the community will be that having a refrigerated truck 

will provide perishable food items that would otherwise not have been available 

to our food pantries and would have been thrown away. This will have a 

significant impact on our local food pantries, and the families they serve, who will 

be receiving more food and a much greater variety of fresh food including milk, 

vegetables, and meats. The project will be sustained by providing for the 

operation and maintenance of the vehicle through an account that will be 

established for that purpose. 

Presentation Video 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=E3O9fwTf4HU

